
From: Lt. Governor's Office <LtGov@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 4/5/2017 5:45:22 PM
Subject: FW: Jacob Hall Townville School shooting ~ Website email from Tom Dunaway, III

Danny, I am going through and double checking that all the emails have been taken care of from the ltgov inbox.
 
I have just come across this one that has not had any action.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 
From: tomw@dunawayfirm.com [mailto:tomw@dunawayfirm.com] 
 
Sent: Monday, February 06, 2017 9:38 AM
 
Subject: Jacob Hall Townville School shooting ~ Website email from Tom Dunaway, III
 
We would like an opportunity to sit down and talk with you about this case. I represent the Estate of Jacob Hall 
as well as his parents Rodger and Renea Hall. Thank you so much and we look forward to hearing from you.
 

Tom Dunaway, III
 
PO Box 1965
 
Anderson, SC 29622
 
864-224-1144
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